Re-enrollment Acknowledgment

Date: [Insert Date]
Dear [Parent/Guardian's Name],

We are pleased to inform you that we have received your re-enrollment application for [Student's
Name] for the upcoming academic year at [School's Name]. We appreciate your continued trust
in us to provide an exceptional educational experience.

Your re-enrollment is now official, and we look forward to another year of learning and growth.
Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or need further assistance.

Thank you for being a valued member of our school community!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[School's Name]
[Contact Information]



